From: Curtis Behrend
To: Fick, Mackinzey
Subject: Re: PPR

Date: Monday, August 18, 2025 8:55:25 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.pnq</u>

Hello Mackinzey,

We have decided to forfeit the CON for this project.

Please let me know what paperwork you need, if any, to get this completed.

Thank you and have a great day,

Curtis Behrend
Owner
OFB Properties
816-646-1673
ofbproperties@yahoo.com

On Friday, August 8, 2025 at 02:16:39 PM CDT, Fick, Mackinzey <mackinzey.fick@health.mo.gov> wrote:

Curtis,

We are reviewing the extension request and PPR for the September meeting. It appears the PPR states \$239,000 expended however all previous PPRs states \$0.

Provide a new PPR or please advise. Thank you!



Mackinzey Fick

Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services 920 Wildwood Drive, Jefferson City, MO. 65102

: mackinzey.fick@health.mo.gov | ** 573-751-6403

This email is from the Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services. It contains confidential or privileged information that may be protected from disclosure by law. Unauthorized disclosure, review, copying, distribution, or use of this message or its contents by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately destroy this message and notify the sender at the following email address: mackinzey.fick@health.mo.gov or by calling (573) 751-6403.